
 

 

Attention DBSA members!! 

The Massachusetts General Hospital is conducting a research study to support DBSA and other peer-

support organizations. The goal is to obtain greater knowledge regarding peer-support groups for 

people with mood disorders. Surveys should take between 15-25 minutes to complete. New members 

(began attending DBSA within the past 2 months) will be enrolled in a prospective section of the study 

involving 3 follow-up surveys over the span of 6 months. 

There are two sections of this study you may be eligible for: 

1) A one-time, cross-sectional survey of current DBSA members in which you will receive a $15 

Dunkin Donuts gift card. 

2) A prospective study for all new members in which participants will complete a baseline survey, 

and a 1-,3-, and 6-month follow-up survey. Compensation for the prospective section totals 

$100 ($30 at baseline, $20 at both 1- and 3-month follow-ups, and $30 at 6-month follow-up) 

If you are interested, please contact Julie Cristello at jcristello@partners.org (617-643-5927), or Nate 

Kelly at nwkelly@partners.org (617-643-9850)  
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